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The following is the text of a oable sent this morning 
by the Prime Minister, Mr. Mackenzie King to Miss Barbara 
Ann Scott, in St. Moritz, Switzerland*

"Dear Barbara Ann:
The word of your having won the Olympic 

Championship has just been received. From one end 
of Canada to the other, there is great rejoicing 
at your victory and at the high honour you have 
brought to yourself and to our country. The 
government joins with the people in extending 
warmest congratulations to you. All are delighted 
beyond words.

W. L. Mackenzie King, 
Prime Minister."
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